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Barnett, Mary

From: Richard Rew <rrew@pgtc.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 10:41 AM
To: WaterbodyComments
Cc: buffalowatershed@gmail.com
Subject: Buffalo River

Dear ADEQ: 

I believe that Big Creek and the Buffalo should be designated as “Category 5” to ensure that an investigation 
will be made to determine the source of contamination. That way it can be addressed. Arkansans need to know. 

I see no reason to not investigate unless you don’t want to find the source of the contamination. 

The Buffalo is much too important a resource to lose it. I suspect you would agree that C&H should have never 
been permitted in the first place. Farm Bureau makes a lovely video on the C&H family. I think that needs to be 
compared to all the families that will be impacted if the pollution continues to occur. 

How can anyone vote in favor of more pollution? 

Sincerely, 
Richard Rew 

Prairie Grove, AR 

rrew@pgtc.com 

 


